
Starting school in Reception 2022  
  
Dear 
Parents/Carers                                                                                                                                           
                        
    
Welcome to Skegness Infant Academy September 2022   

    
Thank you for accepting a place for your child to begin school here in September 2022. Stating 
school is a big step and can be a nervous time for both the child and parents. Please be 
reassured that we will do everything we can to make this transition into school a positive 
experience for everyone. 
        
We have created a Starting School presentation. Please click on the link, we hope you find it 
helpful and informative. https://sway.office.com/BKTGUzdxbUwhtCfF?ref=Link 
    
The teachers in the Reception team are beginning the process of contacting Nursery settings 
to talk to your child’s key worker about their likes, strengths and areas for development so 
that they can start to plan ideas accordingly. Class teachers will be visiting your child in their 
nursery setting in the summer term. 
    
We have created a specific area of our school website for reception intake 2022. Here you 
will find information and helpful ideas for getting ready to start school. This area of the 
website will be continually updated as information is sent out to you. Please click on the link 
to access the website.   
https://www.skegnessinfantacademy.org/page/?title=Reception+New+Intake+2022&pid=1
27 
    
We will also like you to complete our Admission form. Click this link to complete it: 
https://forms.office.com/r/17Jv3MwJux 
We will need you to provide a copy of your child’s birth certificate, this can be emailed 
to admin@skegnessinfantacademy.org   
    
You and your child will be invited to a stay and play session with their class teacher at the 
beginning of July, further information regarding this will follow shortly. 
    
If you have any questions, please let us know and we will do our best to answer them for 
you.   
    
   
Yours sincerely   
 
Mrs Lewis-Bettison  Miss A Mitchell 

Head of School  EYFS Leader 


